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Hello to all our September 2020 Reception children and families. 
 
Welcome to all of you, from all of us at The William Stukeley CE Primary School.  
 
We hope you are all staying safe and well in these very strange times and that you are looking 
forward to starting at William Stukeley CE Primary School. You should have received notification 
that your child has a place in Reception starting in September. You do not need to make any 
response to this offer if you are going to be taking up the place, as it is assumed by Lincolnshire 
County Council (LCC) that all offers are automatically accepted; however, if you no longer require a 
place, please inform LCC, as there are a significant number of applicants on our waiting list. 
 
I am Mrs Coote, Reception Class teacher. I would normally be coming to see the children in 
their pre-school settings and inviting them to come into school for some story times and fun 
activity sessions, so that they can get to know myself, Mrs Jameson, Mrs Stanberry, Miss Wright 
and other members of our Early Years Team and also so that we can get to know them.  
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to do this with the current situation. We will make every effort to 
ensure that your child has the best transition to begin a very happy school life, despite the 
circumstances. 
 
An information pack is currently being prepared for you, which will include lots of information 
regarding starting school at William Stukeley CE Primary (including uniform, school meals, 
Parentmail and the online learning journal, Tapestry). There is a ‘Bill Bear’ booklet, to be shared 
with your child, an ‘All About Me’ booklet and a number of consent forms that will need to be 
returned to school. 
    
General information and school policies are available on the school website: 
http://www.williamstukeley.lincs.sch.uk/ 
 
Parents can order uniform online at: https://www.nationwideschooluniforms.co.uk/  
 
If you have any queries please contact us via enquiries@williamstukeley.lincs.sch.uk   
 
For now, we wish you all well, stay safe and we’ll contact you in the near future. 
 
Thank you 
Mrs Coote and the Early Years Team 
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